NEW DISMISSAL PROTOCOL

Summer vacation is winding down and excitement is building for the upcoming school
year. A major focus for us has been the safety of our children, particularly during
dismissal.

After much deliberation and consultation with parent representatives, our
administration, and our security company, the following protocols have been designed
for dismissal.

PLEASE READ THEM CAREFULLY. THEY HAVE BEEN DEVELOPED WITH ONLY
ONE GOAL IN MIND: OUR CHILDREN'’S SAFETY.

Please read through these NEW protocols. Our children’s lives depend on everyone’s
compliance:

1. After 3:00 PM, you may only make a right turn out of the parking lot.

2. There may be no parking at any time on the other side of the street. It is much
too dangerous. The children may not cross Old Busltleton Avenue at any time
even with a parent.

Dismissal times:
3:25 for carpools consisting only of Kindergarten students
3:40 Philadelphia buses
3:47 Suburban buses
3:55 Carpools: No one should arrive BEFORE 3:55.
All students will remain in the classrooms until they are called to be dismissed.

Please Note:
Kindergarten carpools may come into the parking lot between 3:25 to 3:35 only. No
one will be allowed into the lot after 3:35.

If you are late, please park off campus and come into the building.

We have also enhanced our supervision personnel. Our “Chain of Safety” will only be
as strong as the weakest link of compliance.

Your children thank you for your efforts.




